North Middle School
Site Based Council
January 13, 2012

The North Middle School Site Based Council met Thursday, January 13, 2012, in the conference room.  Members present include:  Laura McGray, David Huddle, Cheryl Brooks, and Steve McCullough.  Connie Abell was absent.
Opening Business:
Agenda:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the agenda and Mr. Huddle seconded.
Minutes:  Mr. McCullough made a motion to approve the minutes and Mr. Huddle seconded.
Program Review:  The Program Review Report will be available for review at the February meeting.
Budget Report:  The Council reviewed the monthly financial report.
Committee Reports:  The Council reviewed the committee reports.
New Business:  
Title III funds will be available next school year in the amount of $68,500.00
The Council discussed the problems with the online SBDM training that Mr. Huddle and Mr. McCullough have been having.  It is being looked into at the state level.
There will be a special SBDM Parent Election to fill the current vacancy.
Next SBDM:  Mr. Huddle made a motion to adjourn and Mr. McCullough seconded.  The next meeting will be held Thursday, February 9, 2012, at 5:15.
